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ABSTRACT
The Organization Behavior Teaching Society has had a Doctoral Institute as a preconference for many years and recently begun a pre-conference Early Educator Institute.  This year we are giving our first annual award for an Outstanding Mid-career Educator.  Thus, we would like to plan for a preconference workshop for OBTC 2017 that would be of interest to people who are post-tenure or have a similar length of experience.  We invite you to attend this year’s planning session and if you are mid-career, let us know what would be helpful to you.  We would also like to invite more senior members of the Society to help us plan.  We hope your greater experience will be of value and interest to mid-career individuals.  The design of this session is primarily to share ideas and gain information toward planning for next year preconference workshop.  (141 words)
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